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Te Kori - Scott Point

Project Update #11

Great news! Construction work is complete on
the first stage of the park, and we’re excited to
open more areas for the community to enjoy.

The park has a combination of paths,
sportsfields, a baseball diamond and large
grassed areas that provide opportunities for
walking, jogging, sport, and play.

The carpark entrance off Squadron Drive is
open, and additional signage has been placed
at park entrances.

A new path through the centre of the park
provides added connections to Squadron
Drive, Clark Road and Joshua Carder Drive.

Toilet facilities are open and changing rooms
will be available for use by sports clubs, when
the sportsfields open for play later this year.
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Sportsfields

Fencing will remain around the two sand
carpet sportsfields and the baseball diamond
until October, when the sportsfield lighting will
be installed and the linemarking of the fields
will be completed.
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Planting

Over 12,000 new native plants have been
planted around the park boundaries along
Squadron Drive and Clark Road, and within the
overland stormwater drainage swales.
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Clark Road park boundary

The park boundary along Clark Road has been
sown with grass and topped with straw mulch
to help the grass establish.

Construction of the footpath, kerbing and
parking bays will be completed as a future
stage, when funding is available.
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Need help?

Visit: aucklandcouncil.govt.nz
Enquire: aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/contactus

Phone: 09 301 0101
Write: Auckland Council, Private Bag 92300

Victoria Street West, Auckland 1142 | DX CX 10032

Next steps for the park

Over the coming months, work will focus on:

= completing minor repair works including
tidying up cracks in the concrete and
installing additional path drainage

» installing sportsfield lighting around the
baseball diamond and two sand carpet
sportsfields is planned for October.

Future stages

The Upper Harbour Local Board will decide on
the priority and timing of future stages of the
park which is subject to funding.

The park will continue to be developed in line
with the Master Plan for the park.
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Want to know more?

For further information about the project and
to view previous editions of the newsletter,
please visit our project webpage.

If you know someone who would like to
receive this quarterly newsletter, please email
us: scottpoint@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz
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https://www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/plans-projects-policies-reports-bylaws/our-projects/projects-north-auckland/Pages/scott-point-sustainable-sports-park.aspx
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